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Dear Snow Horse Families, 

We hope you and your families had a wonderful Thanksgiving.  We are ready to swing
into the Holiday Spirit, and make the countdown to Winter break filled with lots of
learning. We appreciate the hard work our teachers and students have done. Especially
amid quarantines and illness. See the next page for a few planned festivities and there
might even be some sweet surprises too! 

In the event of a closure of schools, it is important that we continue to provide the best
possible learning opportunities. In conjunction with the district, administration, teacher
and parent input a plan has been created. Please take the time to review our
Instructional Learning Plan and when or rather under which circumstance it will be
implemented. 

We also hope that you'll come out and support our PTA during their Costa Vida Food
Night! Tuesday, Dec. 1st from 4:00pm to 8:00pm, 20% of the proceeds will go to the
Snow Horse PTA. We hope to see you there! Please take the attached flyer (print or
digital) to our Kaysville location. Thanks again for your support. 

Sincerely,
Joni Slater, M.Ed.
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SNOW HORSE STAMPEDE

Office Hours
Monday - Friday

8:00am to 4:00pm

Snow Horse

Elementary
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SPOT YOUR 
STUDENT

Nov. 10- Dec. 3rd... School Food Drive
Tues. Dec. 1st... Food Night: Costa Vida (Kaysville) 4:00pm to 8:00pm
Dec. 3rd... Picture Retakes 
Dec. 8th... MLK Jr. Speech Virtual Contest
Dec. 21 -  Jan. 1... No School- Winter Break

 

 

Have you
Giggled
Today? 

 WHY  DIDN 'T  THE  SKELETON  CROSS  THE  ROAD?

BECAUSE  IT  DIDN 'T  HAVE  THE  GUTS

-FIFTH  GRADE-
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C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S

Snow Horse Elementary SchoolEmail Mrs. Slater
jslater@dsdmail.net


